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A message from the Iowa County Humane Society staff, board, volunteers, and 
animals:  

With the situation changing day by day, the priority of ICHS continues to be the safety of 
our staff and volunteers who fulfill the shelter’s primary goal of providing the best care 
for the animals.  

ICHS continues, and will continue, to provide animal support services to the 
communities of Iowa County during this public health crisis.  

We are open for business by appointment and we are available to answer questions by 
phone. Our shelter will continue to be staffed, and animals will continue to receive 
medical care.  

We will continue to honor our obligations to the municipalities that have contracted with 
ICHS. Animals from un-contracted municipalities will be taken on case-by-case as 
resources permit.  

ICHS provides a Pet Food Pantry to families-in-need, and is ready to respond to as 
many more food pantry requests as our resources permit.  

Donations of pet food for our food pantry program will be gratefully accepted. At this 
time we are not able to accept donations of other items due to the COVID-19 virus, but 
monetary donations would be extremely helpful.  

We are actively seeking to expand our list of foster homes in anticipation of the 
upcoming kitten season and other emergency needs. Applications for foster are 
available online at https://ichs.net/volunteer-help/foster-home-application/  

Updates will be posted to the ICHS Facebook page and on our website www.ichs.net.  

We are here to support the animals of Iowa County and their caregivers — please 
contact us if you are in need.  
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